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Complex Needs – Provider Market Engagement Questionnaire 2023

Cheshire East Council and health partners in the Integrated Care Board and Cheshire and Wirral Partnership (NHS) Trust are seeking to obtain feedback from providers to help develop the way we commission placements for individuals with Complex Needs. This includes people with eligible support needs who have a learning disability and/or autism who may display behaviour that challenges, and those with mental health conditions and physical disabilities.

If you are a current provider supporting people with complex needs in Cheshire East, or a new provider who may be interested in working in the borough In the future, we would like to hear from you and give you the opportunity to contribute and influence future commissioning.

To access the provider engagement questionnaire please click on the link below.

Complex Needs – Provider Market Engagement Questionnaire 2023 (cheshireeast.gov.uk)

The deadline for responses is 16 June 2023.

For more information on the questionnaire please contact Mark.Hughes@cheshireeast.gov.uk
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